
ORIGINAL 

DATE: January 28,2000 
TO: 
mOM: Division of Telecommunications (King, Tudor) R& BZanca Bayo, Director, Division o f $ p d s  & Reporting 

St& has completed its review of document numbers I382649 and 13827-99 filed in 
Docket No. 991 222-TP. Therefore, these documents may be returned to the appropriate soouTce. 
If there are any questions, please call Laura King at 413-6588. Thank you. 


